
email 
February 6, 2015 

TO: All Interested Bidders 

SUBJECT: Invitation for Bid (IFB) #15-0015DC 
Fish Hatchery Electrical System 

CANCELLATION 

Financial Management Department 
Purchasing Division 
1112 Manatee Ave W Suite 803 
Bradenton,FL 34205 
Phone: (941) 749-3074 
www.mymanatee.org 

Bidders are hereby notified that the subject Invitation for Bid is cancelled in its entirety. 
Pursuant to IFB Article A.13, Reserved Rights, all bids are being rejected due to 
insufficient funding for the project. 

Manatee County appreciates your time expended in this solicitation and encourages 
your continued participation in its procurement process. 

Bidders will be afforded the opportunity to compete on any solicitation or any future 
procurement of similar items. Because of the cancellation of this procurement, bid 
prices will not be revealed. 
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Cc: David Thompson, Manatee County Property Management Department 


